Jon Bradstreet

2 D Street

South Portland, ME 04106
2/16/2018

Jason Grant

Life Safety CEO / Plan Reviewer
Permitting and Inspections Department
City of Portland

389 Congress Street Rm 315

Portland, Maine 04101

Mr. Grant,

[n reference to Portland plumbing permit 2017-07437, a sprinkler system has been
installed to the specifications set forth in NFPA 101, Chapter 9.7.1.2. in the dwelling
located above the garage at 75 Douglass Street.

If you have any questions or require further information, please feel free to reach me at
(207)321-8195, or by email, jonbradstreet’@ gmail.com.

Sincerely,

/,,\ fikoe—

Jon Bradstreet



